
The Ghost Stories Of Edith Wharton

The ghost stories of Edith Wharton offer a fascinating glimpse into the
interplay between human emotion and the supernatural. Wharton, an
accomplished author known for her incisive explorations of social dynamics
and moral complexities in American society, also had a vivid imagination that
manifested in her ghostly tales. These stories, often set in the backdrop of
the Gilded Age and early 20th century, reflect her deep understanding of the
human psyche and the haunting nature of the past. Through her ghost stories,
Wharton delves into themes of regret, loss, and the inescapable shadows of



one's history.

The Origins of Wharton's Ghost Stories

Edith Wharton (1862-1937) had a unique background that influenced her
writing. Born into a wealthy New York family, she was well-acquainted with
the elite society that she often critiqued in her novels. However, her
interests extended beyond social commentary; she was also fascinated by the
supernatural.

Influences on Wharton’s Writing

1. Personal Experiences: Wharton had a profound interest in architecture and
design, which often infused her stories with a sense of place. Her travels
throughout Europe, especially in historic settings, sparked her imagination
about the past.

2. Literary Influences: Wharton was influenced by the Gothic tradition in
literature, drawing from authors like Edgar Allan Poe and Henry James. Her
friendship with James, who also wrote ghost stories, further shaped her
approach to the genre.

3. Cultural Context: The early 20th century was a time of fascination with
spiritualism and the occult. Many Americans were intrigued by mediums and
ghostly phenomena, which contributed to the popularity of ghost stories
during this period.


